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Important announcement 
Resumption of Knights Templar Masonry  

 
Dear Brother Knights                                                                                                          1st June 2021 
 
I have decided to End the Local Suspension all Knights Templar face to face meetings in the Province of Kent 
on the 21st June 2021.  
 
I have taken this decision following discussions with the Provincial Executive and the confidence in the 
Government implementation of step 4 of the road map. I know not all Masonic Centers in Kent will be 
Covid compliant and ready to open within the next few weeks, however the majority have reported that they 
are now open and are Covid Compliant. 
 
The foregoing is dependent upon there being no more major changes to Government policy, as well as other 
Masonic guidelines which may alter that date. 
 
If you have any questions regarding what this means to your Preceptory, please contact the Provincial Vice-
Chancellor for further advice. 
 
I thank you for continuing the format of Virtual Business Meeting during the Local Suspension to keep the 
Preceptory business up to date and keep in touch with each other. 
 
Yours in the Bonds of the Order, 
 

 
R.E.Kt. David Jordan 
Provincial Prior for the Provincial Priory of Kent 


